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Santa	Fe	Road	Traffic	Enhancements	are	Underway!

You	 may	 have	 already	 noticed	 traffic	 enhancements	 along	 Santa	 Fe	 Road	 adjacent	 to	 the	 dog	 parks,
including	red	curbs/fire	lanes,	a	double-yellow	centerline,	and	soon	-	a	high-visibility	crosswalk	immediately
outside	the	large	dog	park.	This	is	all	part	of	the	City's	larger	Traffic	Calming	Plan	(where	the	photo	below	is
from),	created	by	the	Blackstone	&	Olinda	Ranch	developer	and	nearby	residents,	as	well	as	staff	from	the
County	 and	 City	 of	 Brea.	 One	 of	 the	 goals	 of	 the	 Plan	 is	 to	 make	 Santa	 Fe	 Road	 safer,	 hence
"enhancements."

Please	keep	in	mind	that	 it	is	 legal	 to	crossover	 the	new	double-yellow	centerline	to	make	a	 left-hand	turn
into	and	out	of	Wildcatters	parking	lots.

The	high-visibility	pedestrian	crosswalk	outside	the	large	dog	park	should	be	installed	in	mid-November.	 It
will	 connect	 the	 dog	 parks	 to	 the	 parking	 lot	 across	 Santa	 Fe	 Road.	Another	 crosswalk	 will	 be	 installed
further	 west	 on	 Santa	 Fe	 Road,	 at	 Discovery	 Lane.	 Once	 installed,	 please	 use	 the	 crosswalks	 to	 cross
Santa	Fe	Road	safely.

We	appreciate	your	patience	in	this	endeavor.

Turf	Replacement	Plan...	Still	in	Progress.

Thank	you	to	everyone	who	participated	in	the	recent	Turf	Replacement	Plan	Survey.	A	good	response	was
received	with	great,	but	varied	feedback.	The	feedback	is	currently	being	evaluated	by	City	staff,	as	well	as
the	Parks,	Recreation	and	Human	Services	Commission.	More	information	will	be	provided	soon.

Upcoming	Park	Closures

Please	be	aware	that	Wildcatters	Dog	Park	will	be	closed	on	the	following	holidays:

Christmas	Day	–	Friday,	December	25,	2015
New	Year’s	Day	–	Friday,	January	1,	2016

Take	a	Virtual	Tour	of	the	Dog	Park.

Wildcatters	Dog	Park	is	featured	on	Google	Virtual	Tours	here.	Never	been	to	Wildcatters	Dog	Park?	We're
only	one	click	away...	Check	us	out	and	show	us	off!

We	Hear	You!

Please	 know	 that	 Wildcatters	 Dog	 Park	 feedback	 is
always	 welcome	 and	 is	 being	 heard.	 Positive
comments	 are	 appreciated,	 however	 suggestions	 for
improvement	are	also	welcome.

	

Access	Past	e-
newsletters

Past	 Wildcatters	 Dog	 Park
e-newsletters	 can	 be
accessed	on	the	City's	Dog
Park	 website	here	 (as
pictured),	 or	 by	 clicking	 on
any	 of	 the	 following	 e-
newsletters/updates:

August	2015
October	2014
April	2014
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